Florida Department of
Environmental Protection

Memorandum
TO: Howard L. Rhodes
THRU: Clair Fancy
Al Linero
FROM: Cleve Holladay
DATE: January 28, 1997
SUBIJECT: Kissimmee Utility Authority/Application to Burn Very Low Sulfur Fuel Oil/

AC#0970043-004 (PSD-FL-182)

Attached for your approval and signature is a letter that will amend a construction permit for
the above mentioned facility.

This amendment will allow Kissimmee Utility Authority (KUA) to burn very low sulfur
(0.05%) fuel oil for up to 800 hours per year cach in its combustion turbines referenced in this
permit. Presently KUA can only burn fuel oil when natural gas is unavailable.

The option to burn limited amounts of fuel oil even when natural gas is available will give
KUA greater operational flexibility during the winter heating season. I recommend your approval

and signature.
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Attachment




